
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

PROPOSED BUDGET MEETING 

OCTOBER 28, 2014 

 

Chartiers Township Board of Supervisors met to discuss the Proposed 2015 Budget at 2:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, October 28, 2014. 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Attending this meeting were Supervisors: A William Kiehl, Richard W. Metzler and John M. 

Marcischak. Also in attendance were Anita Marcischak-Treasurer and Wendy Williams-

Recording Secretary. 

 

Mrs. Noble presented the Light/Hydrant Fund; Act 13 Fund; Gaming Fund. A discussion 

followed in concentrating on building maintenance and possibly a line item for tree removal in 

this fund.   

 

The Board continued reviewing the Sewer Fund; Route 18 Fund Mrs. Noble recommended the 

Township consider calling the bonds in 2015 and refinancing the debt.     

  

Other accounts discussed were the Midland Sewer Account; Arden Force Main Fund; Liquid 

Fuels Fund; Friends of the Park; Local Services Tax and Community Center Fund. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:15 p.m. 

 

 

                                                                 ________________________    

                                                                John M. Marcischak 

                                                                Secretary    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


